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From: "Steve Goodman" <slg@htgm.com>
To: "Carl Huie" <chuie@fcc.gov>

Date: 2/17/00 4:42PM

Subject: Response to Inquiries

I have attempted to use OET's electronic filing system to send you the responses to your questions
concerning ORBCOMM's experimental license (0024-EX-PL-2000), but | thought | would also send you a
copy directly (since | don't trust the filing system). Please let me know if you have any questions, or if you
have any trouble opening the attachment. Thanks.

Steve Goodman

CC: "Paul Locke" <locke.paul@orbcomm.com>




